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Background 
 
 The attached communication was received from the Organización Centroamericana 
de Exportadores de Café (ORCECA) in support of the idea of the creation of a Worldwide 
Sustainable Coffee Fund which will be discussed at the meeting of the Private Sector 
Consultative Board on 25 January 2005.  
 
Action 
 
 The PSCB is requested to take note of this document.  
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ORCECAORCECA  

Attn: MR. NESTOR OSORIO 
 Executive Director  
 International Coffee Organization 
 22 Berners Street 
 London W1T 3DD 
 (+44 20 7580 6129 
Attn: MR. WALTER ZWALD 
 Coffee Buying Consulting 
 PO Box 442 
 Spissenstrasse, 76 

CH-6045 Meggen 
Switzerland 
(+41 41 379 6120) 
 

Date:  January 7, 2005 
 
REF: Support World Wide Coffee Fund 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing to you, on behalf of ORGANIZACION CENTROAMERICANA DE 
EXPORTADORES DE CAFÉ (ORCECA), representing all coffee Exporters Associations 
in Central America and Panama to express our full support to the idea of the creation 
of a World Wide Coffee Fund. 
 
We believe that the objectives planned for the Fund will bring great benefits to coffee 
producers and improve working conditions and living standards of farmers whose main 
income depends on coffee crop. Additionally, we believe it is a good way to keep the 
world coffee sector on steady development. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
MANUEL ANTONIO REYES F. 
 President 


